11/25/78

™™ VWO0OBS RADIO
P.0., BOX 126
NEW ALBANY, INDIANA 47150
STANWOOD R. MORSS
RFD 3
BRADFORD, MASS., 01830
Dear Stanwood,
This letter is to verify your reception of WOBS on November 13,
1978, I listened to your casette recording and it is the voice of Eddie Sears,
the stations general manager. We have just recently installed a Harris Mi=1A

solid=state 1 kw transmitter and you are the first dx report in., I am enclosing

a coverage map of the groundwave signal as we have not yet printed bumper stickers.

It is nice to hear from a member of the NRC... I am also a member,
I am sorry that I couldn't get this out a bit sooner. We are always happy to

get dx reports and hope to set up a CPC test later this winter.
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Smith, Chief Engineer
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